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The Gender Pay Equity Movement Goes International
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The national and international spotlight on pay equity is getting brighter by the day.  By way of

illustration, this post explores two laws that took effect on January 1, 2018, one in California and one

in Iceland, and a wage equity ordinance in Philadelphia that is currently being challenged on

constitutional grounds.  These are just examples of the much larger trend at the local and state level

in the United States, as demonstrated by the Fisher Phillips Pay Equity Map. This trend can be seen

around the world as more countries introduce some form of pay equity measures.  Overall, the

major question that all companies should be thinking about is: does the salary reflect the job

position, not the person who is filling the position? 

To read more on this topic, visit Keystone Employment Law Blog 
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